ADDRESS BY CHAIRMAN, FAMFA OIL LIMITED, MR. MODUPE ALAKIJA
DURING THE COMMISSIONING AND HANDOVER CEREMONY OF A SCIENCE
LABORATORY DONATED TO GOVERNMENT SCIENCE SECONDARY SCHOOL,
KALTUNGO, GOMBE STATE ON THURSDAY, JUNE 27, 2019

Distinguished Ladies and Gentlemen

I bring you greetings from the Management of Famfa Oil Limited — the concessionaires of the
Agbami Field — Nigeria’s largest Deepwater project.

In line with our corporate vision, Famfa is happy to join other stakeholders to provide the science
laboratory we are commissioning today. The advancement of the education sector holds special
attraction for the Agbami parties. That is why we are pleased to be at this ceremony.

Qualitative education as well as capacity building is the key to the development of any country
and the precursor in most cases to improved standard of living. It is on that premises Famfa is
working with other Parties in the Agbami Field to develop technical skills of Nigerians, create
employment and ensure better life for our people.

We have been fulfilling our Social Responsibility role to Nigeria through the implementation of
beneficial projects in various parts of the country. We have continued to implement several projects

aimed at improving access to quality education and healthcare across the country.

Very significant among these projects is the science laboratories we have been constructing and
donating to schools across the country to help raise the standard of science education. We have
also been donating chest clinics to hospitals and hybrid libraries to schools across Nigeria.

| congratulate the students and teachers of this great institution and urge you all to make the most
use of the facility.
Thank you.

MODUPE ALAKIJA



